
Dear , thank you for your request for information. 
 
Finance and IT services covering both the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner and 
Humberside Police are provided via the Force.  From your list of questions the only one for which we 
hold the information is: 
 

 With whom does the organisation hold its primary bank account?   

Lloyds Bank 
 
I would be happy to transfer the remainder of your request to Humberside Police if you indicate that 
you wish me to do so.  Alternatively you may submit your request direct to them at 
InformationComplianceUnit@humberside.pnn.police.uk.  
 
If you think that we have not supplied information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or 
under general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for 
an internal review should be made within 30 days and addressed to: 
 
Rachel Cook 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside  
The Lawns  
Harland Way  
Cottingham 
HU16 5SN  
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Louise Cook  
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